
 

Closure of Outdoor Swimming Pool 

for Urgent Repair Work 
 

The Outdoor Swimming Pool will be closed from 3 PM on 13 May 2025 for 

urgent repairs due to damage to a major pipe. The Indoor Swimming Pool will 

remain open during this time. We anticipate reopening the Outdoor Swimming 

Pool on 15 May 2025.   Please watch out for our notice in the afternoon of 14 

May 2025 for the latest update. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

Sports Development 

Dean of Students’ Office 

13 May 2025 


